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 Friday 15 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Brighouse High School open evening is on Thursday 5th October. Unfortunately, 

this is when our Year 6 pupils are away on their residential.  

I have been in contact with Brighouse High School and they have agreed that our pupils 

will attend the high school on Tuesday 3rd October.  

Pupils must arrive at St. Andrew’s Junior School by 8.45am so that they can be 

registered quickly. Staff from St. Andrew’s will walk the pupils to the high school and will 

remain with them throughout the visit.  

Upon arrival, pupils will be split into smaller groups. Pupils will then be met by the Year 

11 prefects and will be taken on a tour of the school. They will have the opportunity to 

see some lessons in action and will also meet Miss Wood, the Assistant Head of Year 

7. Children will have the opportunity to ask questions throughout the tour. Our staff will 

then walk the pupils back to St. Andrew’s for morning breaktime.  

All pupils, regardless of whether Brighouse High School will be their choice of 

preference, will attend this event due to the fact that all Year 6 staff will be supervising 

the children on the visit.  

Both St. Andrew’s Junior School and Brighouse High School would like to encourage 

parents to attend the open evening on Thursday 5th October so they too can get a taste 

of what the school offers.  

Should you have any questions about this visit, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Amanda Jocelyn  

Head of School 
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